
From: Irene Dawson   

Sent: November 30, 2020 5:27 PM 

To: clerk@hamilton.ca 

Cc: Irene Dawson <  

Subject: 15 Church Street Ancaster  

 

Hello, 

I am writing regarding the proposed new construction on 15 Church St.  

I reside in the area and frequently walk 

on Wilson, Church, and Lodor Street.  

The Church street sidewalk, is very narrow and cars come very close to the curb. Drivers are distracted 

and at the last minute pull away when they see a pedestrian.  

The new building driveways are short and cars will over hang onto the sidewalk. The side walk, is used 

by pedestrians of all ages and the short driveways puts everyone at risk for a devastating accident.  

Ancaster, needs to increase safety and not increase the risks of walking on sidewalks. Pedestrians are 

entitled to a safe,and inclusive Community.  

 

Regards, 

Irene Dawson 

https://www.hamilton.ca/streets-transportation/tickets-parking/residential-parking-private-property 
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